MINISTRY OF DEFENSE
AERONAUTICAL COMMAND
BRAZILIAN AERONAUTICAL COMMISSION IN WASHINGTON D.C.

INVITATION FOR BID 170623/CABW/2017
REVOKE NOTICE

The Chief of the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Washington D.C.
(“BACW™), located at 1701 22™ Street, N.W. - Washington, D.C. 20008 —USA, hereby
notifies, to whom it may concern, Bidding Process, for LEASE OF 4 (four) executive
transportation jet engine aircraft, to include aircraft INSURANCE, LOGISTIC
SUPPORT and the TRAINING of pilots and mechanics required for the safe and efficient
operation of the aircraft, published on August 2, 2017 on newspaper,_is revoked due to
the interest of the Administration.

Other relevant information regarding to this solicitation may be obtained by the
BACW’s  Bidding and  Contract Division, or by the  website:
http://www.cabwnews.com/index.php/solicitations

Washington, D.C. December 28, 2017

Col POTIGUARA VIEIRA CAMPOS
Chief of BACW




